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Dear Mr Cook,

I write to you from WAG TV where we are making a series for the Discovery Channel called Turbopickers. Similar to Wheeler Dealers, our series focuses on our presenters efforts as they track down unusual or rare cars in need of restoration, and then set about fixing them up. 

Currently we are looking for any collectors across the country who might have unfinished projects in their sheds, driveways, garages, that they might be willing to part with? The more obscure the better. The sort of projects we are looking for are those hidden gems you won’t find on the forecourt or on eBay. 

I thought I would touch base with you as I see you are the club chairman for MG Northumbria. Would you know of any collectors in your area who might be willing to have a chat with me? My number is below so do feel free to give me a ring as it would be great to have a chat.

Many thanks and merry Christmas! 

Barry Ronan
